April 10, 2024

Hamilton Councilors

Many thanks for this opportunity to show our support and speak on behalf of our neighbors
and their desire for a severance.

We have known the Slemko family for almost 70 years and during that time we have
celebrated life and supported each during times of struggle. Indeed, one would be hard
pressed to find better people.

How refreshing it is during a time when so many families are moving away from each, that
the Slemko family has made the to move closer to each other and honor the family legacy
created by father and grandfather Robert Slemko when he purchased the property in 1945.

Without a doubt, we know Brian will do his part to nurture the land and we welcome him
back to the place where not only he was raised but his father as well!

rely,

Bruce and Karen McKnight






